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Summer Garden - James Milne 2019-11-23
Trei died. He got roasted by a mage, for trying
to be a hero. Things aren't so bad. At least he
didn't stay dead. Summer's life was always
difficult. Her world was on the verge of war, a
politician threatening to take her crown.
Resurrecting Trei was an accident, but it might
be the last she'll be allowed to make.
The Forest Lover - Susan Vreeland 2004-11-30
In her acclaimed novels, Susan Vreeland has
given us portraits of painting and life that are as
dazzling as their artistic subjects. Now, in The
Forest Lover, she traces the courageous life and
career of Emily Carr, who—more than Georgia
O'Keeffe or Frida Kahlo—blazed a path for
modern women artists. Overcoming the confines
of Victorian culture, Carr became a major force
in modern art by capturing an untamed British
Columbia and its indigenous peoples just before
industrialization changed them forever. From
illegal potlatches in tribal communities to artists'
studios in pre-World War I Paris, Vreeland tells
her story with gusto and suspense, giving us a
glorious novel that will appeal to lovers of art,
native cultures, and lush historical fiction.
Yellow Crocus - Laila Ibrahim 2014-08-19
Moments after Lisbeth is born, she's taken from
her mother and handed over to an enslaved wet
nurse, Mattie, a young mother separated from
her own infant son in order to care for her tiny
charge. Thus begins an intense relationship that
will shape both of their lives for decades to
come. Though Lisbeth leads a life of privilege,
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she finds nothing but loneliness in the company
of her overwhelmed mother and her distant,
slave-owning father. As she grows older, Mattie
becomes more like family to Lisbeth than her
own kin and the girl's visits to the slaves'
quarters—and their lively and loving
community—bring them closer together than
ever. But can two women in such disparate
circumstances form a bond like theirs without
consequence? This deeply moving tale of
unlikely love traces the journey of these very
different women as each searches for freedom
and dignity.
Shiva to Shankara - Devdutt Pattanaik 2006
Many modern scholars say Shiva linga is a
phallic symbol. Most devotees disagree. Who is
right? To make sense of a mythological image
one has to align the language heard stories] with
the language performed rituals], and the
language seen symbols]. This book also looks at
the sexual metaphors.
FEMINISM IN THE NOVELS OF JYOTI
ARORA AND NAMITA GOKHALE DR.SANGRAM D.MORE 2022-08-15
A River Sutra - Gita Mehta 2011-02-23
With imaginative lushness and narrative elan,
Mehta provides a novel that combines Indian
storytelling with thoroughly modern perceptions
into the nature of love--love both carnal and
sublime, treacherous and redeeming. "Conveys a
world that is spiritual, foreign, and entirely
accessible."--Vanity Fair. Reading tour.
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The Prophet's Wife - Libbie Grant 2022-03-01
A sweeping, lyrical tale of historical fiction that
tells the unbelievable story of the early days of
the Mormon church through the eyes of the
woman who saw it all—Emma, the first wife of
the prophet Joseph Smith. In 1825, in rural
Pennsylvania, Emma Hale marries an itinerant
treasure-digger, a man who has nothing but a
peep-stone in his pocket and a conviction that he
can speak directly to God. His name is Joseph
Smith and in a few short years, he will found his
own religion, gather zealous adherents by the
tens of thousands, and fracture Emma’s life and
faith While the Mormon religion finds its feet
and runs beyond the grasp of its founder, Emma
struggles to maintain her place in Joseph’s
heart—and in the religion that has become her
world. The Mormons make themselves outcasts
everywhere they go. Joseph can only maintain
his authority by issuing ever-stranger
commandments on God’s behalf, culminating in
an edict that men should marry as many women
as they please. The Mormons’ adoption of
polygamy only sets them further apart, and soon
their communities are ravaged by violence at the
hands of their outraged fellow Americans. For
Emma, things take a more personal toll as
Joseph brings in a new wife—a woman whom
Emma considers a sister. As Emma’s family
grows along with Joseph’s infamy, she knows
there will never be peace until Joseph faces the
law. But on the half-wild edge of the frontier,
he’s more likely to find death at the hands of a
vigilante posse than a fair trial. For the sake of
her people—and her soul—Emma must convince
the Prophet of God to surrender... and perhaps
to sacrifice his life.
Ash Mistry and the World of Darkness (The
Ash Mistry Chronicles, Book 3) - Sarwat
Chadda 2013-07-04
Rick Riordan did it for Greece. Now Sarwat
Chadda does it for India... Book three in the
incredible action-adventure trilogy about Ash
Mistry, reluctant hero and living weapon of the
death goddess Kali.
Unconventional Warfare (Special Forces, Book
1) - Chris Lynch 2018-11-27
Discover the secret missions behind America's
greatest conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes with his fists.
Sometimes with his words. But when his actions
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finally land him in real trouble, he can't fight the
judge who offers him a choice: jail... or the army.
Turns out there's a perfect place for him in the
US military: the Studies and Observation Group
(SOG), an elite volunteer-only task force
comprised of US Air Force Commandos, Army
Green Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA
agent or two. With the SOG's focus on covert
action and psychological warfare, Danny is
guaranteed an unusual tour of duty, and a
hugely dangerous one. Fortunately, the very
same qualities that got him in trouble at home
make him a natural-born commando in a secret
war. Even if almost nobody knows he's there.
National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch begins
a new, explosive fiction series based on the reallife, top-secret history of US black ops.
Awakening Shakti - Sally Kempton 2015-07-13
The Transformative Power of The Goddesses of
Yoga How do you live a life of spiritual
awakening as well as outer abundance, inner
freedom as well as deep intimacy? How do you
serve the world selflessly, yet passionately
celebrate your life? The sages of Tantra have
known for centuries that when you follow the
path of Shakti — the sacred feminine principle
personified by the goddesses of yoga — these
gifts can manifest spontaneously. Yet most of us,
women as well as men, have yet to experience
the full potential of our inner feminine energies.
In Awakening Shakti, you will learn how to
recognize and invite: • Kali, bringer of strength,
fierce love, and untamed freedom • Lakshmi,
who confers prosperity and beauty • Saraswati,
for clarity of communication and intuition •
Radha, who carries the divine energy of spiritual
longing • Bhuvaneshvari, who creates the space
for sacred transformation • Parvati, to awaken
creativity and the capacity to love With a wealth
of meditations, visualizations, mantras,
teachings, and beautifully told stories,
Awakening Shakti provides a practical guide for
activating the currents of the divine feminine in
every aspect of your life. Sally Kempton has
been studying and teaching the wisdom of yoga
for 45 years. A highly regarded teacher of
meditation and spiritual philosophy, she writes
the popular Yoga Journal column “Wisdom.”
Sally teaches retreats, teleclasses and
workshops internationally. She resides in Carmel
Valley, California. Illustrator Ekabhumi Charles
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Ellik is a poet, artist, husband, student, and
teacher of Classical Tantric Hatha Yoga. A
student of Nepalese master painter Dinesh
Charan, he also studied painting in the lineage
of Harish Johari.
28 Days: A Novel of Resistance in the
Warsaw Ghetto - David Safier 2020-03-10
Inspired by true events, David Safier's 28 Days:
A Novel of Resistance in the Warsaw Ghetto is a
harrowing historical YA that chronicles the
brutality of the Holocaust. Warsaw, 1942.
Sixteen-year old Mira smuggles food into the
Ghetto to keep herself and her family alive.
When she discovers that the entire Ghetto is to
be "liquidated"—killed or "resettled" to
concentration camps—she desperately tries to
find a way to save her family. She meets a group
of young people who are planning the
unthinkable: an uprising against the occupying
forces. Mira joins the resistance fighters who,
with minimal supplies and weapons, end up
holding out for twenty-eight days, longer than
anyone had thought possible.
Be a Tree! - Maria Gianferrari 2021-03-30
A lyrical, gorgeously illustrated look at the
majesty of trees—and what humans can learn
from them Stand tall. Stretch your branches to
the sun. Be a tree! We are all like trees: our
spines, trunks; our skin, bark; our hearts giving
us strength and support, like heartwood. We are
fueled by air and sun. And, like humans, trees
are social. They “talk” to spread information;
they share food and resources. They shelter and
take care of one another. They are stronger
together. In this gorgeous and poetic celebration
of one of nature’s greatest creations, acclaimed
author Maria Gianferrari and illustrator Felicita
Sala both compare us to the beauty and majesty
of trees—and gently share the ways in which
trees can inspire us to be better people.
The Savage Fortress - Sarwat Chadda
2012-10-01
For fans of Roshani Chokshi and Rick Riordan!
"A fabulous, action-packed modern take on
Indian mythology. I can't wait to read more!" -Rick Riordan, author of the Percy Jackson series
After three weeks of vacation, Ash Mistry is
ready to leave the heat and dust of India behind
him. Then he discovers a hidden gold
arrowhead---a weapon used to defeat evil King
Ravana in legend. At least, Ash is pretty sure it's
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only a legend . . . But when Lord Savage comes
after Ash, the legends are suddenly way too real.
Savage commands an army of monstrous
shapechangers called rakshasas, who want only
to seize the arrowhead and restore Ravana to
power. As they hunt Ash through magnificent
fortresses and brutal deserts, he must learn to
work with a powerful rakshasa girl named
Parvati, and find the strength within himself to
fight on and save the world as we know it.
The Lighthouse Keeper's Daughter - Hazel
Gaynor 2018-10-09
From The New York Times bestselling author of
The Girl Who Came Home comes a historical
novel inspired by true events, and the
extraordinary female lighthouse keepers of the
past two hundred years. “They call me a heroine,
but I am not deserving of such accolades. I am
just an ordinary young woman who did her
duty.” 1838: Northumberland, England.
Longstone Lighthouse on the Farne Islands has
been Grace Darling’s home for all of her twentytwo years. When she and her father rescue
shipwreck survivors in a furious storm, Grace
becomes celebrated throughout England, the
subject of poems, ballads, and plays. But far
more precious than her unsought fame is the
friendship that develops between Grace and a
visiting artist. Just as George Emmerson
captures Grace with his brushes, she in turn
captures his heart. 1938: Newport, Rhode
Island. Nineteen-years-old and pregnant,
Matilda Emmerson has been sent away from
Ireland in disgrace. She is to stay with Harriet, a
reclusive relative and assistant lighthouse
keeper, until her baby is born. A discarded, halffinished portrait opens a window into Matilda’s
family history. As a deadly hurricane
approaches, two women, living a century apart,
will be linked forever by their instinctive acts of
courage and love.
Beautiful Exiles - Meg Waite Clayton 2019
From New York Times bestselling author Meg
Waite Clayton comes a riveting novel based on
one of the most volatile and intoxicating real-life
love affairs of the twentieth century. Key West,
1936. Headstrong, accomplished journalist
Martha Gellhorn is confident with words but less
so with men when she meets disheveled literary
titan Ernest Hemingway in a dive bar. Their
friendship--forged over writing, talk, and family
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dinners--flourishes into something undeniable in
Madrid while they're covering the Spanish Civil
War. Martha reveres him. The very married
Hemingway is taken with Martha--her beauty,
her ambition, and her fearless spirit. And as
Hemingway tells her, the most powerful love
stories are always set against the fury of war.
The risks are so much greater. They're made for
each other. With their romance unfolding as they
travel the globe, Martha establishes herself as
one of the world's foremost war correspondents,
and Hemingway begins the novel that will win
him the Nobel Prize for Literature. Beautiful
Exiles is a stirring story of lovers and rivals, of
the breathless attraction to power and fame, and
of one woman--ahead of her time--claiming her
own identity from the wreckage of love.
Love’s Rite - R. Vanita 2005-10-20
This is the first book to examine the same-sex
weddings and same-sex couple suicides reported
in India over the last two decades. Ruth Vanita
examines these cases in the context of a wide
variety of same-sex unions, from Fourteenthcentury narratives about co-wives who
miraculously produce a child together, to
Nineteenth-century depictions of ritualized
unions between women, to marriages between
gay men and lesbians arranged over the
internet. Examining the changing legal, literary,
religious and social Indian and Euro-American
traditions within which same-sex unions are
embedded, she brings a fresh perspective to the
gay marriage debate, suggesting that same-sex
marriage dwells not at the margins but at the
heart of culture. Love's Rites by Ruth Vanita is a
finalist for a Lambda Literary Award.
Rabindranath Tagore - Patrick Colm Hogan
2003
This collection provides a lucid introduction for
those unfamiliar with Tagore's work, while
simultaneously presenting importnat new
scholarship and novel interpretation.
Rabindranath Tagore is considered the greatest
modern writer of India. He is also one of the
great social and political figures in modern
Indian history. After he received the Nobel Prize
for literature in 1913, Tagore's reputation in the
West has been based primarily on his mystical
poetry. But beyond poetry, Tagore wrote novels
of social realism, treating nationalism, religious
intolerance, and violence. He wrote analytic
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works on social reform, education, and scienceeven engaging in a brief dialogue with Albert
Einstein. Without ignoring religion and
mysticism, the essays in this collection
concentrate on this other Tagore. They explicate
Tagore's writings in relation to its historical and
literary context and, at the same time, draw out
those aspects of Tagore's work that continue to
bear on contemporary society.
Man and His Symbols - Carl G. Jung
1968-08-15
The landmark text about the inner workings of
the unconscious mind—from the symbolism that
unlocks the meaning of our dreams to their
effect on our waking lives and artistic
impulses—featuring more than a hundred
images that break down Carl Jung’s
revolutionary ideas “What emerges with great
clarity from the book is that Jung has done
immense service both to psychology as a science
and to our general understanding of man in
society.”—The Guardian “Our psyche is part of
nature, and its enigma is limitless.” Since our
inception, humanity has looked to dreams for
guidance. But what are they? How can we
understand them? And how can we use them to
shape our lives? There is perhaps no one more
equipped to answer these questions than the
legendary psychologist Carl G. Jung. It is in his
life’s work that the unconscious mind comes to
be understood as an expansive, rich world just
as vital and true a part of the mind as the
conscious, and it is in our dreams—those
personal, integral expressions of our deepest
selves—that it communicates itself to us. A
seminal text written explicitly for the general
reader, Man and His Symbolsis a guide to
understanding the symbols in our dreams and
using that knowledge to build fuller, more
receptive lives. Full of fascinating case studies
and examples pulled from philosophy, history,
myth, fairy tales, and more, this groundbreaking
work—profusely illustrated with hundreds of
visual examples—offers invaluable insight into
the symbols we dream that demand
understanding, why we seek meaning at all, and
how these very symbols affect our lives. By
illuminating the means to examine our
prejudices, interpret psychological meanings,
break free of our influences, and recenter our
individuality, Man and His Symbols proves to
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be—decades after its conception—a revelatory,
absorbing, and relevant experience.
The Wrath of Shiva - Susan Oleksiw
2014-09-09
On an old estate along a quiet river in South
India, a family waits for the arrival of a
granddaughter they haven't seen in quite a
while. When she fails to appear, they begin to
worry. Anita Ray arrives at her grandmother's
house to comfort the family and try to figure out
where her cousin has got to. While she is there,
a maidservant falls into a trance and reports that
Devi, the Great Goddess, is angry with the
family, very angry. Even worse, the maidservant
predicts that Surya, the granddaughter, will
never arrive. When the family astrologer advises
an exorcism to cure the maidservant, Anita
becomes curious about the astrologer, his
associates, and a number of family antiques that
have gone missing. The Wrath of Shiva takes the
reader into a little-known world in Kerala, South
India, a place of sacred groves and gods who
guard them, of devotees who face divine
possession and exorcists who would cure them,
of treasures that lie scattered across the Indian
landscape and those who would claim them.
Books by Horseback - Emma Carlson Berne
2021-05-04
"Capturing one librarian's breathtaking fictional
journey is a riveting way to showcase and honor
the risky work of these real librarians, and the
text communicates a deep reverence for their
mission-and their tremendous fortitude.
Illustrations depict a pale, red-haired librarian,
nearly always smiling despite the obstacles that
nature puts in her path. Light and shadow are
used effectively to convey Mother Earth's
shifting moods... Educational and inspiring." Kirkus Reviews Books By Horseback is a
breathtaking adventure of a heroic Pack Horse
Librarian who braves the harsh terrain of rural
Kentucky to bring books to children who need
them. Deep into Appalachia, during the Great
Depression food, education, and opportunities
were scarce. Kentucky had fallen behind its
neighboring states in electricity and highways,
and the folks who lived in the craggy,
mountainous region were struggling to survive.
But courageous librarians were up to the
challenge! Edith, a young Pack Horse Librarian,
and her faithful horse Dan, adventure through
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rough terrain and a pending storm in order to
deliver books to kids who desperately need them
in this richly illustrated tale. Edith, like all Pack
Horse Librarians, heroically risked their own
safety to serve the most vulnerable members of
their community. Librarians like Edith helped an
entire generation learn to read and gain
lifesaving knowledge in a critical time in history.
Girl Three: Trapped (A Maya Gray FBI Suspense
Thriller—Book 3) - Molly Black 2021-12-13
12 cold cases. 12 kidnapped women. One
diabolical serial killer. In this bestselling
suspense thriller, a brilliant FBI agent faces a
deadly challenge: decipher the mystery before
each one is murdered. In the Maya Gray series
(which begins with Book #1—GIRL ONE:
MURDER) FBI Special Agent Maya Gray, 39, has
seen it all. She’s one of BAU’s rising stars and
the go-to agent for hard-to-crack serial cases.
When she receives a handwritten postcard
promising to release 12 kidnapped women if she
will solve 12 cold cases, she assumes it’s a hoax.
Until the note mentions that, among the
captives, is her missing sister. Maya, shaken, is
forced to take it seriously. The cases she’s up
against are some of the most difficult the FBI
has ever seen. But the terms of his game are
simple: If Maya solves a case, he will release one
of the girls. And if she fails, he will end a life. In
GIRL THREE: TRAPPED (book #3), case three
has just landed, and the clock is ticking. The
suspect, a copycat of the Moonlight Killer, seems
to be using sophisticated audio equipment to
stay one step ahead of his victims—and Maya
herself could be next. Maya, knowing the killer
has her sister, has no choice but to accept the
case. More determined than ever, she revisits
the prison where the last convict hung himself in
hopes of uncovering a new lead. But with the
murderer able to track her every movement,
Maya realizes that she’s the least safe of all. And
in the midst of it all, a bunny escapes. A complex
psychological crime thriller full of twists and
turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense,
the MAYA GRAY mystery series will make you
fall in love with a brilliant new female
protagonist and keep you turning pages late into
the night. It is a perfect addition for fans of
Robert Dugoni, Rachel Caine, Melinda Leigh or
Mary Burton. Books #4-#9 in the series—GIRL
FOUR: LURED, GIRL FIVE: BOUND, GIRL SIX:
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FORSAKEN, GIRL SEVEN: CRAVED, GIRL
EIGHT: HUNTED, and GIRL NINE: GONE—are
now also available.
Girl One: Murder (A Maya Gray FBI
Suspense Thriller—Book 1) - Molly Black
2021-10-12
12 cold cases. 12 kidnapped women. One
diabolical serial killer. In this bestselling
suspense thriller, a brilliant FBI agent faces a
deadly challenge: decipher the mystery before
each one is murdered. FBI Special Agent Maya
Gray, 39, has seen it all. She’s one of BAU’s
rising stars and the go-to agent for hard-to-crack
serial cases. When she receives a handwritten
postcard promising to release 12 kidnapped
women if she will solve 12 cold cases, she
assumes it’s a hoax. Until the note mentions
that, among the captives, is her missing sister.
Maya, shaken, is forced to take it seriously. The
cases she’s up against are some of the most
difficult the FBI has ever seen. But the terms of
his game are simple: If Maya solves a case, he
will release one of the girls. And if she fails, he
will end a life. Maya embarks with an urgency
unlike any she’s ever felt. In a race against time,
and with her sister’s life hanging in the balance,
she must unravel the link between the 12
captives and end the killer’s dark game once and
for all. Is this killer toying with her? Does he
truly have her sister? Will he ever give her back?
Or will Maya end up sucked too deep into this
killer’s twisted cat-and-mouse game to notice
that she, herself, is the prey? A complex
psychological crime thriller full of twists and
turns and packed with heart-pounding suspense,
the MAYA GRAY mystery series will make you
fall in love with a brilliant new female
protagonist and keep you turning pages late into
the night. It is a perfect addition for fans of
Robert Dugoni, Rachel Caine, Melinda Leigh or
Mary Burton. Books #2-#6 in the series—GIRL
TWO: TAKEN, GIRL THREE: TRAPPED, GIRL
FOUR: LURED, GIRL FIVE: BOUND, and GIRL
SIX: FORSAKEN—are now also available.
Shiva - Vanamali 2013-10-04
The traditional understanding of Shiva told
through stories and teachings from the Shiva
Mahapurana • Explains Shiva’s contradictory
forms, such as destroyer or benefactor, and how
his form depends on the needs of the devotee •
Reveals how Shiva’s teachings allow one to see
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through the illusions at the root of all grief and
alienation in human life • Explores Shiva’s
relationships with Durga, Shakti, Sati, and
Parvati and with his sons Ganesha and Kartikeya
Shiva, the most ancient and complex deity of the
Hindu pantheon, has been portrayed in many
contrasting lights: destroyer and benefactor,
ascetic and householder, wild demon slayer and
calm yogi atop Mount Kailash. Drawing from the
Hindu sacred text the Shiva Mahapurana--said to
be written by Shiva himself--Vanamali selects
the essential stories of Shiva, both those from
his dark wild side and those from his benevolent
peaceful side. Vanamali discusses Shiva’s many
avatars such as Shambunatha and Bhola, as well
as Dakshinamurti who taught the shastras and
tantras to the rishis. She explores Shiva’s
relationships with Durga, Shakti, Sati, and
Parvati and with his sons Ganesha and
Kartikeya. Examining Shiva’s acceptance of
outsiders, Vanamali explains why ghosts and
ghouls are his attendants and why his greatest
devotees are demon kings, like Ravana. She
includes famous Shiva stories such as the
Descent of the River Ganga and Churning the
Milky Ocean as well as those that reveal the
origin of the festival of lights, Diwali; his
creation of the cosmic couple, or hierogamos;
and how Shiva and Parvati taught the world the
secrets of Kundalini Shakti. The author also
draws upon Shaivite teachings to illustrate the
differences between Western science and Vedic
science and their explanations for the origins of
consciousness. Integrating Shiva’s two sides, the
fierce and the peaceful, Vanamali reveals that
Shiva’s form depends on the needs of the
devotee. Understanding his teachings allows one
to see through the illusions at the root of all
grief and alienation in human life, for Shiva is
the wielder of maya who does not fall under its
spell. While Ganesha is known as the remover of
obstacles, Shiva is the remover of tears.
For the Love of Parvati - Susan Oleksiw
Anita Ray comes face to face with a killer
determined to exact revenge for a code of honor
broken, a lover determined to rescue his
beloved, and a woman desperate to build a new
life.
Five smooth stones - Ann Fairbairn 1966
The Earl With The Secret Past (Mills & Boon
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Historical) - Janice Preston 2020-06-25
An unexpected inheritance An explosive reunion
The Killing Game (An Alexa Chase Suspense
Thriller—Book 1) - Kate Bold 2021-10-15
THE KILLING GAME (An Alexa Chase Suspense
Thriller—Book 1) is the debut novel in a new
series by mystery and suspense author Kate
Bold. Alexa Chase, 34, a brilliant profiler in the
FBI’s Behavioral Analysis Unit, was too good at
her job. Haunted by all the serial killers she
caught, she left a stunning career behind to join
the U.S. Marshals. As a Deputy Marshal,
Alexa—fit, and as tough as she is brilliant—could
immerse herself in a simple career of hunting
down fugitives and bringing them to justice. But
when a notorious serial killer escapes from a
prison transport, it crosses the jurisdictions of
the U.S. Marshals and the FBI’s BAU. The two
departments are forced to come together on a
new joint task force to hunt down the fugitive
serial killer and bring him to justice. Alexa, to
her dread, finds herself forced to confront the
thing she fears the most—entering a killer’s
mind. Doing so again, she knows, may just drag
her down for good. Alexa and her new partner,
each territorial, don’t take well to each other.
Between their tension and all the clues leading
to dead ends and the bodies piling up on the
killer’s spree, Alexa knows that she, up against a
ticking clock, can’t afford to get this wrong.
Especially when she realizes that she herself
may be the next target. To find this diabolical
killer, Alexa will have to do what she fears
most—enter his twisted mind, before he can
strike again. It’s a life-and-death game of cat and
mouse, and it’s winner takes all. But will the
darkness swallow her whole? A page-turning and
harrowing crime thriller featuring a brilliant and
tortured Deputy Marshal, the ALEXA CHASE
series is a riveting mystery, packed with nonstop action, suspense, twists and turns,
revelations, and driven by a breakneck pace that
will keep you flipping pages late into the night.
Books #2-#6 in the series—THE KILLING TIDE,
THE KILLING HOUR, THE KILLING POINT,
THE KILLING FOG, and THE KILLING
PLACE—are also available.
Caring Democracy - Joan C. Tronto 2013-04-12
Americans now face a caring deficit: there are
simply too many demands on people’s time for
us to care adequately for our children, elderly
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people, and ourselves.At the same time, political
involvement in the United States is at an all-time
low, and although political life should help us to
care better, people see caring as unsupported by
public life and deem the concerns of politics as
remote from their lives. Caring Democracy
argues that we need to rethink American
democracy, as well as our fundamental values
and commitments, from a caring perspective.
The idea that production and economic life are
the most important political and human
concerns ignores the reality that caring, for
ourselves and others, should be the highest
value that shapes how we view the economy,
politics, and institutions such as schools and the
family. Care is at the center of our human lives,
but Tronto argues it is currently too far removed
from the concerns of politics. Caring Democracy
traces the reasons for this disconnection and
argues for the need to make care, not
economics, the central concern of democratic
political life. Joan C. Tronto is a Professor in the
Political Science Department at the University of
Minnesota. She is the author of Moral
Boundaries: A Political Argument for an Ethic of
Care (Routledge).
The Expected One - Kathleen McGowan
2008-12-09
A deadly political rivalry that ended in two
brutal executions...An intricate love triangle that
altered the course of history...A religious
revolution that changed the world... THE
TREASURE... For two thousand years, an
undiscovered treasure rested in the rocky wilds
of the French Pyrenees. A series of scrolls
written in the first century by Mary Magdalene,
these startling documents hold the power to
redefine the events and characters of the New
Testament. Protected by supernatural forces, the
priceless cache can only be uncovered by a
special seeker, one who has been chosen for the
task by divine providence - The Expected One.
THE CHOSEN ONE... When journalist Maureen
Paschal begins the research for a new book, she
has no idea that she is stepping into an ancient
mystery so complex and dangerous that
thousands of people have killed and died for it.
As a long buried family scandal comes to light,
she can no longer deny her own role in a deadly
drama of epic international consequences.
A Reluctant Queen - Joan Wolf 2011-06-20
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You've read it as a biblical tale of courage.
Experience it anew as a heart-stirring love story.
She was a simple girl faced with an impossible
choice. He was a magnificent king with a lonely
heart. Their love was the divine surprise that
changed the course of history. The beloved story
of Esther springs to fresh life in this inspired
novel that vibrates with mystery, intrigue, and
romance. "Joan Wolf never fails to deliver the
best!" —Nora Roberts
The 5-Minute Clinical Consult 2020 - Frank
J. Domino 2019-04-19
Practical and highly organized, The 5-Minute
Clinical Consult 2020 is a reliable, go-to
resource for clinicians in primary care, family
medicine, emergency medicine, nursing, and
pediatrics. This bestselling title provides rapid
access to guidance on diagnosis, treatment,
medications, follow-up, and associated factors
for more than 540 diseases and conditions. The
5-Minute Clinical Consult 2020 delivers
maximum clinical confidence as efficiently as
possible ... allowing you to focus your valuable
time on giving your patients the best possible
care. Get quick access to all-new content ,
including Internet Gaming Disorder, and a new
algorithm for Tinnitus. Find the answers you
need quickly thanks to an intuitive, at-a-glance
format, with concise, bulleted text; hundreds of
diagnostic and therapeutic algorithms; ICD-10
codes, DSM-5 criteria; and much more. Make
confident decisions aided by current evidencebased designations in each topic. Written by
esteemed internal medicine and family medicine
practitioners and published by the leading
publisher in medical content, The 5-Minute
Clinical Consult 2020, 28th Edition includes a
10-Day Free Trial to 5MinuteConsult.com.
5MinuteConsult.com is an evidence-based,
online workflow tool easily integrated at the
point of care. 5MinuteConsult.com provides
online-exclusive content, including: All-new
topics, including Sports Medicine topics as they
apply to Primary Care, Cannabinoid
Hyperemesis Syndrome, Cholesteatoma,
Rumination Syndrome, and Tinea Incognito,
More than 1,500 additional topics, including the
full contents of The 5-Minute Pediatric Consult
and Rosen & Barkin’s 5-Minute Emergency
Medicine Consult Differential diagnosis support
from an expanded collection of algorithms
for-the-love-of-parvati-anita-ray-mystery

Current evidence-based designations highlighted
in each topic Thousands of images to help
support visual diagnosis of all conditions A video
library of procedures, treatment, and physical
therapy techniques An A-to-Z Drug Database
from Facts & Comparisons® Guidance on
laboratory test interpretation from Wallach’s
Interpretation of Diagnostic Tests More than
3,000 patient handouts in English and Spanish
Approximately 100 Diseases and Conditions in
Spanish ICD-10 codes and DSM-5 criteria FREE
point-of-care CME and CE: 0.5 credits each time
you search the site to find the best treatment for
your patients. This activity has been reviewed
and is acceptable for up to 20 prescribed credits
by the AAFP and the ANCC.
Double Take - Susan Oleksiw 2014-10-23
Life seems to be just about perfect at the
Massasoit College of Art in the picturesque
village of Mellingham. Certainly things couldn't
be much better for Preston H. Mattson,
chairman of the painting department, as the
students prepare for a show honoring his work.
It hardly matters that Mattson's work is
mediocre. As long as he can play the role of
expert and get the students to do his bidding,
Mattson is satisfied. But there are potential
problems at Massasoit too. Work-study student
Hank Vinnio is a surprisingly gifted artist. his
talent may be enough to threaten Preston
Mattson's sense of superiority. New to the area
and without close friends, Vinnio has at least one
enemy--and perhaps more. Another member of
the college community sows unrest and fear just
by his presence. Chickie Morelli appears to be
indifferent to the effect he has on people. He
lingers contentedly on the sidelines, watching
and waiting. In town, sculptor Henry Muir has
been known for years for his disdain for some of
the local artists. Now their mutual animosity
moves toward a crisis. When someone at the
college is murdered, Chief of Police Joe Silva
must study both art and diplomacy as he
searches for the killer in a crime that envelops
both town and gown.
Mandodari - Manini J Anandani 2018-07-17
Borrowing from Sanghadasa's Jaina version of
the Ramayana, Mandodari-one of the least
known characters of the Hindu epic-is finally
given a voice. Considered to be one of the most
beautiful apsaras, she was married off to the
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mighty Ravana, the legendary king of Lanka. In
her story, she speaks about her struggles after
her marriage, her insecurities and her pious
nature that challenged her husband's growing
aspirations. She narrates the rise of Ravana's
power and the blunders he made that ultimately
caused the downfall of Lanka. Despite her
husband's faults, Mandodari loved him and
advised him to follow the path of righteousness.
Ravana's defeat in a thirteen-day war turned him
into a villain. But what if he were the real hero
on his side of the war? What if his downfall was
a result of scheming to push him out of power?
This is Mandodari's story.
Girl Four: Lured (A Maya Gray FBI Suspense
Thriller—Book 4) - Molly Black 2022-01-12
12 cold cases. 12 kidnapped women. One
diabolical serial killer. In this riveting suspense
thriller, a brilliant FBI agent faces a deadly
challenge: decipher the mystery before each one
is murdered. In the Maya Gray series (which
begins with Book #1—GIRL ONE: MURDER) FBI
Special Agent Maya Gray, 39, has seen it all.
She’s one of BAU’s rising stars and the go-to
agent for hard-to-crack serial cases. When she
receives a handwritten postcard promising to
release 12 kidnapped women if she will solve 12
cold cases, she assumes it’s a hoax. Until the
note mentions that, among the captives, is her
missing sister. Maya, shaken, is forced to take it
seriously. The cases she’s up against are some of
the most difficult the FBI has ever seen. But the
terms of his game are simple: if Maya solves a
case, he will release one of the girls. And if she
fails, he will end a life. In GIRL FOUR: LURED,
bodies are found with a lone jigsaw puzzle piece
left atop them, the victims of a serial killer. What
could the meaning be? What puzzle is he trying
to complete? But time is running out, and
Maya’s sister is in danger. Can she put the
pieces together in time to save the next victim?
A complex psychological crime thriller full of
twists and turns and packed with heart-pounding
suspense, the MAYA GRAY mystery series will
make you fall in love with a brilliant new female
protagonist and keep you turning pages late into
the night. It is a perfect addition for fans of
Robert Dugoni, Rachel Caine, Melinda Leigh or
Mary Burton. Books #5-#9 in the series—GIRL
FIVE: BOUND, GIRL SIX: FORSAKEN, GIRL
SEVEN: CRAVED, GIRL EIGHT: HUNTED, and
for-the-love-of-parvati-anita-ray-mystery

GIRL NINE: GONE—are now also available.
Murder in Mellingham - Susan Oleksiw
2014-10-23
The rocky New England coast shelters the quiet
village of Mellingham but Beth O'Donnell's
annual visit shatters the normal calm. With her
biting tongue and cynical view of life, she
unsettles even the most placid villagers. Those
who know her know to avoid her. When she is
found dead in her brother's guest cottage after a
cocktail party, Chief of Police Joe Silva has
plenty of suspects and plenty of villagers
heaving a sigh of relief.
For the Love of Parvati - Susan Oleksiw
2016-03-14
In the foothills of South India a man struggles to
free himself from ropes tying him to an old
bridge while the monsoon rages. In the valley
below, Anita Ray and her aunt are stopped at a
roadblock while the car and luggage are
searched. The police offer no explanation, but a
sharpshooter watching from a tree nearby hints
at danger. When Anita and Meena arrive at their
destination, they find Lalita Amma's household
in turmoil. Lalita's daughter, Valli, has left her
husband, and Lalita's son, Prakash, the priest at
a nearby temple, has left his job temporarily. He
is strangely silent about troubles at the temple.
The old servant, Thampi, has gone on a
pilgrimage and Lalita has hired a new
maidservant, Parvati, who speaks little but
appears silently and unexpectedly throughout
the house as she goes about her duties. When
the monsoon clears for an afternoon, Anita
escapes from the house. On a walk through the
forest she comes across a body washed up along
the riverbank. The police whisk the body away,
insisting there is nothing sinister in the death.
But Anita is certain she saw signs the man had
been attacked. In this tale Anita comes face to
face with a killer determined to exact revenge
for a code of honor broken, a lover determined
to rescue his beloved, and a woman desperate to
survive.
Working the Night Shift - Reena Patel
2010-03-25
Relatively high wages and the opportunity to be
part of an upscale, globalized work environment
draw many in India to the call center industry.
At the same time, night shift employment
presents women, in particular, with new
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challenges alongside the opportunities. This
book explores how beliefs about what
constitutes "women's work" are evolving in
response to globalization. Working the Night
Shift is the first in-depth study of the
transnational call center industry that is written
from the point of view of women workers. It
uncovers how call center employment affects
their lives, mainly as it relates to the anxiety that
Indian families and Indian society have towards
women going out at night, earning a good salary,
and being exposed to western culture. This
timely account illustrates the ironic and, at
times, unsettling experiences of women who
enter the spaces and places made accessible
through call center work. Visit the author's
website at
http://www.working-the-nightshift.com and
facebook group.
The Book of Love - Kathleen McGowan
2012-12-11
Once there was a gospel written in Christ's own
hand: a treasure of almost unimaginable
magnitude, referred to by the Cathars of
medieval France as The Book of Love... Fresh
from her successful search for the long-hidden
scrolls written by Mary Magdelene, journalist
Maureen Pascal now finds herself on the trail of
the legendary lost gospel known as the Book of
Love. But just as there were those who would
stop at nothing to seize and suppress the Book of
Love seven centuries ago, so there are those
today who are equally determined that its
radical message should never be revealed. In a
race across Italy and France, new dangers await
Maureen and her lover Sinclair as they begin to
uncover secrets and shine new light on the
hidden corners of Christianity. Combining expert
research with dazzling plot twists, The Book of
Love is sure to thrill readers as they follow
Maureen's search for clues through some of the
world's greatest art, architecture and history,
until a potentially fatal encounter reveals the
Book of Love to her -- and to us.
Love, Theodosia - Lori Anne Goldstein
2021-11-02
A Romeo & Juliet tale for Hamilton! fans. In
post-American Revolution New York City,
Theodosia Burr, a scholar with the skills of a
socialite, is all about charming the right people
on behalf of her father—Senator Aaron Burr,
for-the-love-of-parvati-anita-ray-mystery

who is determined to win the office of president
in the pivotal election of 1800. Meanwhile, Philip
Hamilton, the rakish son of Alexander Hamilton,
is all about being charming on behalf of his
libido. When the two first meet, it seems the
ongoing feud between their politically opposed
fathers may be hereditary. But soon, Theodosia
and Philip must choose between love and family,
desire and loyalty, and preserving the legacy
their flawed fathers fought for or creating their
own. Love, Theodosia is a smart, funny, swoony
take on a fiercely intelligent woman with
feminist ideas ahead of her time who has longdeserved center stage. A refreshing spin on the
Hamiltonian era and the characters we have
grown to know and love. It’s also a
heartbreaking romance of two star-crossed
lovers, an achingly bittersweet “what if.” Despite
their fathers’ bitter rivalry, Theodosia and Philip
are drawn to each other and, in what unrolls like
a Jane Austen novel of manners, we find
ourselves entangled in the world of Hamilton
and Burr once again as these heirs of famous
enemies are driven together despite every
reason not to be.
Archie and Amelie - Donna M. Lucey 2007-06-26
Filled with glamour, mystery, and madness,
Archie and Amélie is the true story chronicling a
tumultuous love affair in the Gilded Age. John
Armstrong "Archie" Chanler was an heir to the
Astor fortune, an eccentric, dashing, and
handsome millionaire. Amélie Rives, Southern
belle and the goddaughter of Robert E. Lee, was
a daring author, a stunning temptress, and a
woman ahead of her time. Archie and Amélie
seemed made for each other—both were
passionate, intense, and driven by emotion—but
the very things that brought them together
would soon tear them apart. Their marriage
began with a “secret” wedding that found its
way onto the front page of the New York Times,
to the dismay of Archie’s relatives and Amélie’s
many gentleman friends. To the world, the
couple appeared charmed, rich, and famous;
they moved in social circles that included Oscar
Wilde, Teddy Roosevelt, and Stanford White. But
although their love was undeniable, they
tormented each other, and their private life was
troubled from the start. They were the F. Scott
and Zelda Fitzgerald of their day—a celebrated
couple too dramatic and unconventional to
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last—but their tumultuous story has largely been
forgotten. Now, Donna M. Lucey vividly brings
to life these extraordinary lovers and their
sweeping, tragic romance. “In the Virginia hunt
country just outside of Charlottesville, where I
live, the older people still tell stories of a strange
couple who died some two generations ago. The
stories involve ghosts, the mysterious burning of
a church, a murder at a millionaire’s house, a
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sensational lunacy trial, and a beautiful, scantily
clad young woman prowling her gardens at night
as if she were searching for something or
someone—or trying to walk off the effects of the
morphine that was deranging her. I was inclined
to dismiss all of this as tall tales Virginians love
to spin out; but when I looked into these yarns I
found proof that they were true. . . .” —Donna
M. Lucey on Archie and Amélie
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